

555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 Office: (702) 486-2500 Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

Office of the Covernor

January 15, 2013

Martin McClellan New Millennium Dive Expeditions 10530 Dr. Reno, NV

Dear Mr. McClellan:

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me about your concerns of Lake Tahoe's clarity. I have reached out to Leo Drozdoff, the Director of the Department of Natural Resources and Conservation, regarding the information you passed along to me. He has informed me that the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency will be in contact with you to further discuss your concerns and interests. Thank you again for approaching me with your concerns, as it allows me to look for better ways to serve you and the other citizens of the great State of Nevada.

In the future, I hope you will continue to keep me informed of matters that are of interest and concern to you. I welcome information from constituents and truly value your viewpoints. Thank you again for contacting my office.

Sincere regards,

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor

Heat video! Thanh zu for your concern. Hope all in well. Ho Shin!